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Retiring Chamber Directors Recognized for Their
Contributions
FEBRUARY 12TH 2019 BY DEE LOFLIN

Dexter, Missouri - On Saturday, February 10, 2019 the Dexter
Chamber of Commerce held their annual awards banquet at the Elks

Lodge.  

Alisha Trammell, Chamber President, recognized the two retiring directors.

Kim Norman who owns Locust Street Flowers has been a director since 2016 and could
not be here tonight.

Rhonda Hall with Bagby Wealth Management has also been a director since 2016.  

"You could always count on Rhonda's attendance and participation at any chamber
meeting or function," commented Trammell.  "Her warm smile and listening ear will be
missed."

Pictured are Dexter Chamber President Alisha Trammell; retiring director Rhonda Hal,
Bagby Wealth and Dexter Chamber Executive Director Korie Fish.

Retiring Chamber Directors Recognized for Their Contributions

LAST UPDATED ON FEBRUARY 12TH 2019 BY DEE LOFLIN

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/vc4a/Retiring-Chamber-Directors-Recognized-for-Their-Contributions

javascript:blogScrollToTop('body')


Go to post

     

More from ShowMe Times:

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/vc4a/Retiring-Chamber-Directors-Recognized-for-Their-Contributions

